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Oregonians deserve to know how much risk climate degradation poses to 

investments managed by the Oregon State Treasury.  The standard of transparency 

needs to be raised so all Oregonians can know where their money is being spent and 

based on that knowledge provide informed comment to elected officials.  

Transparency is the foundation for trust in a representative democracy.  Without it the 

people cannot make informed decisions over their own lives.  Please approve HB 

4115.  


